
 

 

 

METROPOLITAN PIER AND EXPOSITION AUTHORITY 
MARCH MEETING NOTICE 

 
 

 
Please be advised that in accordance with COVID-19 Executive Order 

No.16, the regular meeting of the Board of the Metropolitan Pier and 

Exposition Authority shall be conducted by videoconference on 

Tuesday, March 30, 2021 at 9 a.m., and shall provide for remote 

participation and remote viewing by members of the public. 

 
An Agenda with the items to be considered will be available no later than 

forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting, and will be available 

electronically at the MPEA Website, under the Board section at the 

following link: https://www.mpea.com/mpea-board-members/. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maria E. Calderon 

Board Administrator 

& Compliance Officer 
     

https://www.mpea.com/mpea-board-members/

